Sandy Kitchen

From: Sandy Kitchen

Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 3:38 PM
To: Sandy Kitchen

Subject: FW: 171st Annual Leamington Fair

From: Jennifer Robinson

Sent: Friday, March 22, 2019 5:48 PM
To: KingsvilleWorks <Kingsvilleworks@kingsville.ca>
Subject: 171st Annual Leamington Fair

Leamington District Agricultural Society
P.O. Box 646, Leamington, Ontario N8H 3X4
Tel: 510-326-8082 Fax: 519-326-6818 Email; Idasfair@gmail.com

To whom it may concern;

Leamington District Agricultural Society cannot express our gratitude to the businesses throughout our community and
beyond. Watching a child skip, jump and run when their name is announced, it is the highlight of our Fair and to all the
volunteers.

The L.D.A.S. is giving away 20 bikes during the weekend of our fair on June 14'™, 15", 16'™ 2019. We are pleased to
always support our community and buy local.

This year we are celebrating 171 years. We are asking for your help in achieving that goal. A sponsorship of $160
{cheque made out to the Leamington District Agricultural Society} will provide a quality bike for a child. Also, a
sponsorship of 3 or more bikes you will receive (free of charge) a sign to be posted on our sponsor wall for the season.
Without the generous support of our community and beyond the L.D.A.S. could not achieve our goals.

Again, we thank you for your consideration and if you have any questions please contact the L.D.A.S. by phone or email,
519-326-8082 or Idasfair@gmail.com,

Best regards,

Tammy Wiper

President

Leamington District Agricultural Society
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